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Comments submitted by individuals will be published on our website alongside their name 
only.  No other contact details will be published.  Comments submitted by businesses and/or 
organisations will be published on our website including contact details. If you would like to 
know more about how we use and store your data, please visit 
www.southoxon.gov.uk/dataprotection     
 
Future contact preferences 
 
As explained in our data protection statement, in line with statutory regulations you will be 
contacted by the programme officer (and where necessary the council) with relevant updates 
on the Local Plan. South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils have a 
shared planning policy database. If you would like to be added to our database to receive 
updates on other planning policy consultations, please tick the relevant district box(es): 

 

• I would like to be added to the database to receive planning policy 
updates for South Oxfordshire  

 

  

• I would also like to be added to the database to receive planning 
policy updates for Vale of White Horse  

 

 

Further comment: Please use this space to provide further comment on the relevant 
questions in this form.  You must state which question your comment relates to.  
 
 
 
 

 
Alternative formats of this form are available on request. Please email 
planning.policy@southoxon.gov.uk or call 01235 422600 (Text phone users add 18001 
before you dial).  
 
Please return this form by 5pm on Monday 18 February 2019 to: Planning Policy, South 
Oxfordshire District Council, 135 Eastern Avenue, Milton Park, Milton, Abingdon, OX14 4SB 
or email it to planning.policy@southoxon.gov.uk.  




